TENNECO OIL COMPANY - P. 0. BOX 1031 - 1800 WILCO BUILDING - MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

March 19, 1968

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. J. E. Kapteina, Petroleum Engineer

Gentlemen: £ fiag 21

As requested in your letter of March 15, 1968 concerning Tenneco's

request for administrative approval to convert Wells No. 55 and
57 to water injection in the Grayburg Jackson West Co-op. Unit.
Eddy County, New Mexico, attached are two additional copies of
the original application in compliance with Rule 701 and 701 E-5
of the Commission's Rules and Regulations which requires three
copies.

The proposed conversion of Wells No. 55 and 57 will expand the
existing flood pattern in the northern area of the Unit and
should result in increased waterflood sweep efficiency of the
area.

A copy of the application along with all attachments has been
submitted to the State Engineer's Office.

Please advise if you require any additional information.
Very truly yours,

TENNECO OIL COMPANY
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Diétrict Production Supérintendent
WVP:1lx
Attachments

cc: State Engineer's Office
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